
Dear Ofsted,  
 
Free wi-fi is very useful for many people that do not have their own personal internet access 
for whatever reason, and holding free wi-fi providers liable for the actions of copyright 
infringers (who are in fact in breach of the terms of service of most if not all free wifi 
providers) will inevitably lead to the mass withdrawal of free wifi in libraries, cafes, pubs, 
stations.  
 
Penalising whole swathes of society, a large proportion of whom will be engaged in 
education, for a small proportion of abusers is fundamentally wrong. 


